
McDonald County Commission Minutes

MARCH 10, 2010

The McDonald County Commission met with Presiding Commissioner, Larry 
Jones, Eastern Commissioner, Sam Gaskill & Western Commissioner, Ronald G. 
Walker present.

GENERAL BUSINESS

Commission conducted General Business of the County.

After several compliments on the existing recycling program the Commission 
discussed the recycle trailers & the future of the program. The trailers in use at 
this time belong to Chris Mikeska who had a recycling project that he has closed. 
Mr. Mikeska has allowed the county to use the trailers at no cost. The county has 
applied for a grant that will purchase new trailers for the program if it is approved. 
Commission has appreciated Region M & all of the support the county has 
received from them. At this time we have received a pick-up truck that is used for 
trash pick up & also used to empty the recycling trailers & a 2 ton box truck that 
has been used several times for waste recycling programs, including the 
hazardous waste & cardboard projects. Both trucks have been donated by 
Region M after Litter Control Administrator, Gregg Sweeten, applied for them 
through the Litter program & both were at no cost to the county. Also discussed 
were the already approved, but not spent, grant funds that will allow the purchase 
of several items including fencing around the recycling trailers & will pay the labor 
for 3 employees to assist in the program. 

Commissioners Jones & Gaskill left to attend a Region M meeting in Webb City & 
Commissioner Walker continued with general business.

ADJOURN

Ordered that the Commission adjourn until 3/15-10.
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